
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTTINGHAM PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Nottingham Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on 

Wednesday December 9, 2015 commencing at 7:00 PM, in Conference Room 1 at the Town 

Municipal Office.  The following application will be considered: 

 

Case #P15-007-LLA – Application from Sarah P. Evans, Trustee, to adjust the lot lines between 

Lot 6A and Lot 8, Tax map 58, by reducing the total area of Lot 8 and enlarging the area of Lot 

6A.  The properties are located at 66 and 70 Ledge Farm Road, Nottingham NH and are owned 

by Sarah P. Evans, Trustee.   

 

Documents relating to the proposal are available for inspection in the Planning Office during 

regular business hours.  Written comments will be accepted by mail, if received by the hearing 

date.  

Questions regarding the hearing contact 

JoAnna Arendarczyk at (603) 679-959 ext1. 

Nottingham Planning Board, PO Box 114, Nottingham, NH  03290, 

The public is welcome to attend. 
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